
December 2020 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 18th December 2020    3.30pm, School Closes for Christmas Holiday  

Monday 4th January 2021    School Opens for Spring Term 1 

Wb 18th January 2021     Parent Consultation Evenings  

Friday 22nd January  2021    Y5 Themed Day: Pharaohs 

Friday 12
th
 February 2021    3.30pm, School closes for Half Term  

Monday 22nd February 2021    School Opens for Spring Term 2 

Thursday 4th March 2021    World Book Day  

Monday 8th ï Friday 12th March 2021  National Science and Engineering Week 

Wednesday 17th March 2021    Y3 Themed Day: Predator 

Thursday 19th March 2021    Charity Day: Comic Relief   & CHUF 

Monday 22nd March 2021    Easter Competition 

Wednesday 24th March 2021    Reception Themed Dinner: Under the Sea 

Friday 26th March 2021     3.30pm, School Closes for Easter Holiday  

 



 

Itôs beginning to look a lot like 
winter! 

The children in Year 1 used their 
art skills in a science lesson to 
show how the weather changes 
in winter. They used chalk on 
black paper to create these    
fantastic pictures. 



Bushcraft 

For their last session with the óWest Viewô 
Team, the Year 4 class spent a fabulous 
afternoon around the fire pit! The children 
were taught about keeping safe around 
fire and the requirements for making one. 
They all had a go at trying to create a 
spark to light the fire without matches.  
Once the fire had been lit, they made  
popcorn and then toasted marshmallows 
on whittled sticks.    

In Year 1 the children investigated how a puddle might change over the course of a day. First 
they chose a puddle, and drew around it. They then made predictions to say if the puddle 
would stay the same, get bigger or smaller. It was a rainy day and they checked the puddle 
throughout the day and recorded the results. The puddle got bigger and bigger. 



The children in Year 1 have designed and made alien spaceships 

as part of their topic óMoon Zoomô.  



Hoopstarz Day 

Children across school had 
great fun learning some new 
skills, moving and getting    

physical exercise.  Everybody 
thoroughly enjoyed doing the 
tricks and playing the games 

with the hoops. 

The children in Year 4 have been working on their          
orienteering skills with Westview. They then applied their 

learning and knowledge in 
their maths lessons about     
co-ordinates. 


